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From: Adrienne S. [mailto:ourwemail@lycos.com]
Sent: Sunday, October 03, 2010 12:29 AM
To: PUG
Subject: Thomas Frantz

Dear Mr. Frantz,

I heard on New Hampshire public radio that your commission is considering for
approval the biomass project with Laidlaw energy and I just wanted to voice my support
for that project as a citizen it sounds good for jobs and the free market now
in this economy could use it as soon as possible.

Sincerely,
David and Adrienne


